MCGILL UNIVERSITY MONTREAL DEPARTMENT OF BIOCHEMISTRY BIOLOGICAL BUILDING February 11, 1930. Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., President, McGill University, Montreal. Dear Sir Arthur: -I am enclosing herewith a letter which I have received from the firm of Ayerst, McKenna and Harrison. I might explain to you that this special formula, 23A, referred to has of late years not been acceptable to the Canadian authorities and it would therefore be necessary for a special permit to be granted for its importation. I am given to understand that there will be no difficulty in regard to this if it is specifically stated what purpose it is for, and also pointed out that we are asking this for one firm only. Trusting that you will be able to give this matter your attention, Yours sincerely, JBC/EEW